
 
 
Friday 23rd July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we come to the end of what has been another challenging year for our whole school 
community, I would like to thank you for all your support over the past two terms as your 
Headteacher.  Despite a difficult start, there are so many exciting events we have managed 
to continue to provide to enrich school life for each and every one of our children. 
Here are just a few of the experiences we have been able to hold in the past two terms and 
there are a few photos at the end of the letter for you to look back on and enjoy with your 
child. 
 
Highlights of our year at Riston Church of England Primary Academy: 
 

● World Book Day 
● Easter Service and hat parade 
● Global Champions work with our partner school in Sierra Leone 
● Artist Calvin Innes  
● Tigers Trust sport 
● Sports Day 
● Silent Disco 
● Year 6 Bowling Visit 
● Caring for God’s Acre 
● Stay safe for summer 
● Year 6 Leavers’ Service 
● End of year performances  
● Virtual Big Sing 
● Sponsored run 

 
These events, alongside exciting teaching and learning opportunities really help us to live 

out our Christian Vision of ‘living life to the full as Jesus taught us’ John (10:10).  I would like 

to thank each and every member of our school community for playing their part in supporting 

our village primary to be a thriving place for children to grow in love, trust and friendship. 

 

If you wish to support your child’s learning over the summer break, we would encourage you 

to look at our reading lists on our school website and to encourage your child to complete TT 

Rockstars to ensure rapid multiplication recall. 

 

In the new academic year we look forward to welcoming our children back into their new 

classes and ready to continue their learning journey with us. Please be reminded that school 

uniform is a white polo shirt, grey trousers/skirt, blue school jumper and black shoes.  P.E. 

lessons will be on a Wednesday and a Friday and kit is royal blue shorts and a royal blue t-

shirt.  Children can wear their team zoodie for PE if they wish. 

 



 

 

Finally, I would like to wish you all a wonderful summer holiday with your families and I hope 

you all make some wonderful memories which you will share with us on your return to school 

on Tuesday 7th September at 8.55am. 

  

With thanks for your continued support,  

      
Jennifer Marsden 
Headteacher  
Riston Church of England Primary Academy 
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Year 6 enjoying the end of Primary School Year 6 leavers’ service led by Reverend Susan 


